
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, I have developed an Acceptable 
Use Policy for my classroom. This is a set of rules to    

follow during their time with me. This includes different 
topics of rules including: Basic classroom rules, 

technology rules, and internet rules. This helps me keep 
balance and order in the classroom. I would like to 
suggest this very beneficial document to put in your 

home! This will help the student realize that are certain 
behaviors and rules acceptable in the classroom, as well 
as at home. I have created a template for your at home 
Acceptable Use Policy if you would like to use it! I am 

honored to start teaching and getting to know your child! 

 Thank you,  

  Ms. Tomlinson 

  


